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24th March 2021 

 

 

PQ 12569/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the planned new ambulance station in 

Ardee, County Louth; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Paul McAuliffe 

 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The project commenced on site week beginning March 8th and a 12 month construction programme is 

expected. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


